
NOTTAWA TOWNSHIP 
ISABELLA COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

 
P.O. BOX 189 

WEIDMAN, MI 48893 
 
 
 
January 17, 2022 
 
Dear Contractors, 
 
 We are approaching completion of the Beal City sewer system and soon it will be time 
for residents to hook up to the system. Contractors who wish to offer their services to residents 
for hook up must provide the township with a copy of any licenses, proof of insurance, a 
contractor’s form (see enclosed) and a $25 fee. The township will publish a list of contractors 
who have complied with these requirements so that residents know who they can call for 
services. 
 
 A meeting will be held at the Nottawa Township Hall (3024 W. Weidman Rd., Weidman, 
MI 48893) on Monday, February 7, 2022, at 2:30 p.m.  The Clerk, Supervisor and Project 
Engineer will be present to process paperwork and explain what will be expected of contractors. 
The Technical Standards for Design and Construction for the Sanitary Sewer for Nottawa 
Township can be found at the township website, www.nottawatownship.com, under the sewer 
project tab. 
 
 If you have any question I can be reached at (989) 506-6344 or 
nottawatwpclerk@hotmail.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Heather A. Curtiss 
Nottawa Township Clerk 
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